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Dear President Langdale: 

GRADY MEMOR IAL HOSPITAL 

HUGHES SPALDING P/<VILION 

ISOLATION HOSPITAL 

CLAY MEMORIAL EYE CLINIC 

We have examined with interest the preliminary outline of your Master 
Campus Plan being prepared by Robert and Company for the future de­
velop1nent of the College. To all appearances the plan is excellent from 
your standpoint and will provide the necessary physical facilities for your 
fast growing institution. 

Included in the proposed Master Campus Plan are some areas now owned 
by the Grady Memorial Hospital and so1ne areas that we are considering in 
connection with our future growth. It is our understanding that it has not 
b een anticipated by the planner or by the Colle ge tha t these properti e _s n ow 
belonging to the hospital or considered in connection with its future pl ans 
are finally dealt with or that they are necessarily to be acquired from the 
hospita l or that the hospital is a greeing that it would sell same. In favor­
ably considering the Master Campus Plan we are considering the possibility 
in future years for agreement with respect to joint developm.ent for mutually 
advantageous hospital and academic programs or other agree1nent or equit­
able exchange of c ontiguo u s properties deemed to be in the best interests 
of both institutions and desirable with r espe ct to the developrnent of an 
architectural unity for the area of the hospital a nd the College. 

W e a gree with the general philosophy of your Maste r Campus Plan and ex­
pre ss our willingness to consider mutually advantageous develop1nent of 
the total a r ea . 
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